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Invitation to Lunch Discussion
Presentation and Discussion
Wednesday, 29 June, 13.00-14.45 Room B

* Cold snacks and drinks will be served

Fourth Meeting of the Parties to the Aarhus Convention, 

Chisinau, 29 June -1 July 2011
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Organization for Security and
Co-operation in Europe



 

Since 2002, the OSCE has been supporting the creation of Aarhus Centres and Public Environmental Information 
Centres (PEICs) in close co-operation with the Environment and Security (ENVSEC) Initiative, a partnership between 
OSCE, UNEP, UNDP, UNECE, REC, as well as NATO as an associate partner.

The Organization for Security and  
Co-operation in Europe works for  
stability, prosperity and democracy  
in 56 States through political dialogue   
about shared values and through  
practical work that makes  
a lasting difference.

Office of the Co-ordinator of OSCE 
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The Organization for Security and Co-operation in 
Europe (OSCE) would like to invite you to

•	�Meet with the practitioners working on the Aarhus Convention and the 

representatives of the Aarhus Centres Initiative from Albania, Armenia, Azerbaijan, 

Bosnia and Herzegovina, Georgia, Kazakhstan, Kyrgyzstan, Moldova, Montenegro, 

Serbia, Tajikistan, and Turkmenistan.

•	 Hear about their experiences in putting the Aarhus Convention into practice.

•	 Learn about the contribution of the work of Aarhus Centres to good environmental 

governance and sustainable development.

•	 Discuss with us the role of the Aarhus Centres in a green economy

•	 See the Aarhus Centres on the Road to Rio+20 

Government officials, civil society representatives and Aarhus Centres practitioners, 

the OSCE and UNECE will share their perspectives with you.
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